
REF: # 1973 ORIHUELA COSTA (LAS RAMBLAS GOLF )

INFO

PRIX: 199.000 €

TYPE: Appartement 

CITY:
Orihuela Costa 
(Las Ramblas Golf 
) 

CHAMBRES: 2 

Ba ENFANTS: 2

Built ( m2 ): 70

pas ( m2 ): - 

Terrasse ( m2
):

30 

A ENFANTS:

de plante: -

MESSAGE -

DESCRIPTION

This is one of the developers most exclusive apartment blocks at LAS 
RAMBLAS GOLF. KEY READY Properties with 2 and 3 bedrooms plus 2 
bathrooms, terraces and garden or solarium with incredible sea and golf 
views. Amazing communal areas and premium qualities including ducted 
air conditioning, underfloor heating in bathrooms, white goods included 
and home management system. 2 bed 70m2 Apartment with 34m2 
terrace and 5m2 storage room from 199,000€ and a 3 bed Penthouse of 
97m2 with 37m2 terrace, 79m2 solarium and 5m2 storage from 
299,000€. Las Ramblas is just a few minutes’ drive from some of the 
finest beaches on the Orihuela Costa. This development is located within 
a privileged enclave situated on a natural balcony facing the 
Mediterranean Sea, with panoramic views and surrounded by a 
protected Mediterranean forest. The golf course was built into a beautiful 
landscape of Mediterranean pines and natural watercourses. This 
environment fascinates many players as they see this course as a 
challenge for their game. The greens are large and generous, with quick 



and gentle slopes. Las Ramblas golf club has a modern and cozy 
clubhouse as well as fantastic practice facilities. The driving range is at 
street level (near the car park) which is ideal to reach it in any moment. 
Liam Neeson, the great and popular actor, left a mark on this golf course 
when he was shooting 'Taken 3' at Las Ramblas (among other 
locations).

CERTIFICAT ÉNERGÉTIQUE



STYLE

moderne
contemporain

VIEW

Panoramico
Ocean

CLIMATISATION

Central

DISTANCE :

Beach : 4 Km

aéroport: 60 Km

: 4 Km

POSITION

Ouest du Sud-Est

MEUBLÉ

meublé
Vide

PARKING PAS. CAR

Garage no. Car : 1

: 1

ZONES

ou chambre BAIGNADE

ÉTAGE

tuiles
Stone

CUISINE

cuisine
cuisine équipée
granit

JARD RIVIÈRE ET 
TERRASSES N

Terrasse ouverte
murs en pierre
Jard RIVER n privée
Jard RIVER Communauté

EXTRA

intégré
Double vitrage
stockage



PROPERTY GALLERY















"OUR EXPERIENCE IS YOUR GUARANTEE"


